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Comments: This project should not continue. Building an attraction like this on stolen land that should be

protected for its ecological importance will not benefit the community in the long-term. Climate change is

obviously impacting the flora and fauna in the Cibola National Forest, just look at the increasing number of

wildfires over the last decade. The money being used to build the roller coaster would be better spent on actions

to mitigate the effects of climate change on the forest. The money could be used to pay Forest Service

employees right now for doing something that will have lasting positive impacts on the survival of Cibola National

Forest and all of its inhabitance, including humans. 

 

Do not build this roller coaster. It will only exacerbate an immanent and real threat to our livelihood. We must

protect and manage our forests, not use them as a means to an end.      


